
Paper Petition Details 

Parking Issues on Ragstone Road

 Extremely restricted parking available for residents (especially residents who do not have 
off street parking) on Ragstone Road.

 Created disharmony amongst both sides of the road as resident who have driveways have 
left their driveways clear for their relatives and taken up spaces on the street.

 People from other parts of Slough park their car on Ragstone Road and walk into town for 
work and go into London for the whole day.

 Doctors and patients park and block many spaces (for surgery).
 Difficult for parents with children asleep in the car to park anywhere near their house.

We would like a 6 – 12 months trial of resident parking permits. 

This petition was received on 8th September, 2016.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 8th September, 2016.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 6th October, 
2016.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 10

Council Response 

I am writing to respond to the petition submitted on 8th September, 2016 requesting 
residents permit parking on Ragstone Road.  

The Council received a petition in 2012 from a number of residents of Ragstone Road 
requesting to be considered for residents’ parking. In response to this we consulted all 
the residents of Ragstone Road to see whether this suggestion was supported by the 
majority of residents.  The majority of residents who responded were not in favour of 
residents’ parking, and therefore this was not taken forward.

Although this petition has the minimum required signatures, the Authority would not 
reconsider a request for residents permit parking unless we are satisfied that the majority 
of residents are in favour of such a scheme, i.e. 60% or more. For this reason 
unfortunately we are unable to progress this request further at present.

I apologise that we could not assist further on this occasion.


